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ANT & ROACH SPRAY

CONTAINS BAYGON (R)

KILLS ANTS, COCKROACHES AND SPIDERS

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:
PROPOXUR                      1.00%

FOR USE ONLY AS A SURFACE CONTACT SPRAY 
DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY

REGISTRATION NUMBER 22417 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:  454 g (16 OZ.)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WARNING  FLAMMABLE 
ADVERTISEMENT EXPLOSIVE

MANUFACTURED BY:
 DYMON, INC.

 3401 KANSAS AVENUE
 KANSAS CITY, KANSAS, 66106
 BOX 25 COMMERCE COURT WEST

 TORONTO, ONTARIO, M5L 1A9

This formulation gives rapid control of insects listed below. 
Spray residue kill insects after the spray deposit has dried.
Ants, brown dog ticks, clover mites, crickets, earwigs, fleas,
millipedes, cockroaches, silverfish, and spiders.

DIRECTIONS:  Spray surfaces to wetting.  Point spray away from
people, plants, and pets.



Indoor use:  Ants, cockroaches, crickets, silverfish, spiders: 
Spray into cracks, crevices around baseboards and other places
where these insects hide.  Apply behind and beneath cabinets,
refrigerators, sinks, stoves and in and around waste container. 
Repeat as needed.  Do not spray foodstuffs or plants.  For ants,
spray trails and places where ants enter premises.  Do not allow
anyone into treated ares until completely dry.  Brown dog Ticks: 
Spray sleeping quarters of dogs, around baseboards, window and
door frames, wall cracks, and local areas of floors.  Repeat as
needed.  Fresh bedding should be places in animal quarters after
spraying.  Do not spray animals. Outdoor use:  Ants, clover
mites, crickets, earwigs, fleas, millipedes and Brown dog ticks: 
Spray infested areas thoroughly including outside surfaces of
screens, doors, window frames, foundation, patios or other places
where insects may enter.  For ants spray hills and runways. 
Repeat as necessary.  Do not spray vegetation.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Harmful or fatal if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid breathing of
spray mist.  and provide adequate ventilation of area being
treated.  Contact with skin, eyes, clothing should also be
avoided.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water.  Flammable -
explosive.  Do not store above 50 'C.  Do not use in the presence
of spark or flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate container. 
Avoid contamination of food, utensils, food preparation areas. 
Do not use in edible product areas where food is commercially
prepared or processed.  Do not use in serving areas while food is
exposed.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call  a
physician.  Wash contaminated clothing before re-use.  If
swallowed, drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg whites,
gelatin solution, or if these are not available, drink large
quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Probable mucosal damage may
contraindicate the use of gastric lavage.  Measure against
circulatory shock, respiratory depression and convulsion may be
needed.  Propoxur is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Dispose of the container in accordance with
provincial requirements.For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the



regional office of Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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